
 
 

 

Whereas; we gather with heavy hearts to honor the life and legacy of Coach Bob Buck, a 
cherished member of this community who has passed from our midst; 
 
Whereas; Coach Bob Buck has touched the lives of all who had the privilege of knowing him, 
leaving a lasting imprint of kindness, compassion, and friendship; 
 
Whereas; his presence amongst us was a source of inspiration, his friendship a beacon of 
warmth, and his contributions a testament to the power of selflessness and dedication; 
 
Whereas; Coach Bob Buck enriched our community with his unwavering commitment to 
service, his spirit of generosity, and his belief in the inherent goodness of humanity; 
 
Whereas; we honor and remember Coach Bob Buck, with sorrow and deep appreciation, for 
the profound impact he made on our lives and the legacy of love and compassion he leaves 
behind; 
 
Now, Therefore, I, Barry N. Hottmann, Mayor of the City of Dodgeville, do hereby proclaim 
June 1, 2024, as  
 

“It’s a great day to be a Dodger" 
Day 

 
in Dodgeville, Wisconsin. 
 
May his memory be a blessing, and may his spirit continue to guide and inspire us as we strive 
to uphold the values and ideals he so passionately embraced. 
 
 
______________________________   ______________________________ 
Barry N. Hottmann      Lauree Aulik 
Mayor, City of Dodgeville     Clerk/Treasurer, City of Dodgeville 
 


